Good Evening Stokesdale Parents,

This is Mrs. Bennett, Principal of Stokesdale Elementary . Happy New Year!  I hope all of you have had a wonderful winter break and we are looking forward to seeing all of our Stokesdale students back at school tomorrow.  

Please remember all students should be picked up by 2:25 each day.  All students should arrive to school by 7:25 each day in order to not be counted tardy.  Please remind your students to wear their One Cards everyday to school since the One Cards are used to check out books, purchase school lunches, and travel on a bus. 

Kindergarten Information Night on Thursday, Jan 12th 5:30-7pm.  PreK parents and students come meet our wonderful kindergarten teachers and tour the school.  (PTO will have a treat for the preK kids)  Families, tell your PreK friends & neighbors to join us."

If you plan on picking up your student from school early, please call before 1:30 so we can have your student ready for dismissal.  Our lunch menu for this week is on the Stokesdale Elementary Facebook Page and will be on our school website.  We are looking forward to a great week here at Stokesdale where "Alone Vikings Can Achieve Success, Together Vikings Can Achieve Excellence".  Thanks for listening and have a great night!

